
 

 

 

      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

 

  
November 7, 2024 

 

 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़रूरी जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 
surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 
     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

         SkyLink Guideway Partners                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Foundation Construction along Fraser Highway  
Current construction activities for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain project include preparing sites and ground 
improvements to support the future guideway piers and SkyTrain Stations. Construction of the foundations for 
guideway piers requires drilling or driving steel and concrete piles into the ground, with specialized equipment, 
including large mobile cranes and drill rigs (as pictured below).  

 
Fig: Mobile cranes and drill rigs will be used for foundation installation. 

Foundation construction is anticipated to begin at the following locations along Fraser Highway: 
• 152 Street (future 152 St Station): mid-November 2024 to spring 2025 
• 160 Street (future Fleetwood Station): December 2024 to spring 2025 
• 166 Street (future Bakerview-166 St Station): mid-November 2024 to spring 2025 
• 176 Street: December 2024 to fall 2025 
• 184 Street (future Hillcrest-184 St Station):  mid-November 2024 to spring 2025 

 
What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Mid-November 2024 to spring 2026 for 
foundation construction at the locations noted 
above. Please visit our website for updates.  

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  
Deliveries outside of construction hours will be  
required and adhere to applicable permit requirements. 

 

Traffic  
Traffic pattern changes are anticipated around 
work areas, please refer to our traffic updates 
where applicable.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Temporary increases in noise levels are anticipated. 
Monitoring for noise and vibrations will be in place 
while work is underway.  
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